I am worried about 160 Iverson putting in large glass doors in place of the original window on the 1st floor at the back of the of the rear wing.

This will be overlooking my garden and will affect my privacy far more than the original window did. Further, it is likely that tenants will climb over the proposed balustrade and use the flat roof terrace. This would be terrible for both privacy and could also cause a noise problem as there would be no fence between them and us as would be the case for normal neighbours. I think these large glass doors which are currently in place are very ugly and detract from the look of the neighbourhood.

I would appreciate it if the developer would remove these doors and replace with a window of the same size and look as the original. After all we are having to put up with the fact that the rear of this development is very unsympathetic to both original materials and window positioning and has covered nice features such as the brick arches with horrible plastic grills and plastic pipes etc.
